
ABOUT US:

Louisiana Health Hub is 
an informational site on 
sexual health created by 
the Louisiana Department 
of Health STD/HIV 
Program. The STD/HIV 
Program coordinates a 
number of statewide and 
regional programs 
designed to achieve a 
state of awareness that 
promotes sexual health, 
ensures universal access 
to care and eliminates 
new STD and HIV 
infections.

To reverse the growing 
trends of STDs, we are 
calling on you as frontline
clinicians, healthcare 
workers, educational 
professionals and 
community leaders to join 
the STD/HIV Program in 
promoting STD prevention 
and testing.

Louisiana currently ranks:

#1 for congenital syphilis case rates 

#2 for gonorrhea case rates

#1 for primary and secondary syphilis

#2 for chlamydia case rates

and we’re calling on you to help change that.


